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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Fwd: [VERY IMPORTANT] DIRECTIVES FROM THE 29TH IATF - YOLANDA MEETING

1 message

Climate Change Service <ccs@denr.gov.ph> Sun, Mar 13, 2022 at 12:28 PM
Cc: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good day!


This refers to the attached memorandum from the Cabinet Secretary requesting to
submit updates not later than 14
March 2022 on the directives to the DENR during the 29th
IATF meeting, as listed in the said memorandum (as attached).

For your appropriate action

Thank you.


-- 

CLIMATE CHANGE SERVICE
Department Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Quezon City
(8) 928-1194
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